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Good afternoon, 
 
This is John Murphy from North Augusta High School with important messages for our students and parents: 

 
1. Parents may use parking lot F (behind the visitor stands in Jacket Stadium) to drop-off and pick-up students.  

Please see the picture posted on our website and social media.  The area is denoted with a green and gold star 
and is accessed via Jacket Lane. 
 

2. Parents may use Champions Avenue to drop-off and pick-up students at the student entrance in the English 
wing.  This area is also denoted with a green and gold star.  This is the staging location for all private 
transportation students before school opens daily. 

 
3. In the mornings, it is the request of the NAHS Student Council and the NAHS administration that parents do 

not use parking lot E to drop-off students.  This is the student parking lot directly in front of Jacket Arena.  
Out of respect for our students and their safety, it is our request that parents do not congest this area in the 
mornings during arrival.  This will allow our student drivers to access their parking spaces with more safety 
and efficiency. 

 
4. In the afternoons, parents may park in the student parking lot E to pick up their students.  Because so many 


